
https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-costs/tax%20-free-childcare.
https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-costs/tax%20-free-childcare.
https://www.gov.uk/childcare-vouchers-better-off-calculator


You can continue in the scheme provided you’ve paid for and received vouchers within 52 week prior to 4th of 

October 2018. 

You can have a break of up to 52 weeks at any time.   You will need to ensure that any break does not exceed this 

duration,  if it does then you will be classed as having left the scheme.   

If you haven’t made a payment and received vouchers in the last 52 weeks from the 4th of October 2018 you will 

need to ensure that you ask for a deduction to be made to purchase a voucher from your March 18 salary.  If you 

don’t then you’ll be classed as having left the scheme and you will no longer be eligible to re-join the scheme.  

  



 


